Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered.
You asked for:
I would like to know if there is any information regarding the US Army 82nd  Military Police Company in the museum exhibit at Braunstone Hall.

I would like to visit the Hall and Museum, are you able to tell me the opening times and dates, please?

There is no museum at Braunstone Hall, the Hall was a school until 1996 and has been empty since then.  The building is now derelict and is not owned by Leicester City Council; therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
There are several museums in Leicester but none feature information regarding the above Company. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

